
A Message from Miss Richards 
  
This week, we waved off our Year 5 and 6 pupils as they set off for their three day 
residential to Northumberland! This is a wonderful experience for the children who not 
only make wonderful memories of visiting the beach, museums and a boat trip, but 
also  develop lots of other important skills too: independence, responsibility and 
cooperation, to mention a few. Please visit our Twitter page for updates and 
photographs of the trip: @pselvington. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At Elvington, we value learning outside of the classroom and work hard to plan these 
opportunities for all of our pupils. Still to come in the final weeks of the school year are 
the KS2 trip to Bradford Science and Media Museum and the KS1 and EYFS trip to 
Woodlands to experience outdoor learning. I am sure the children will enjoy these trips 
and make the most of learning in different environments. 
 
Wishing you all a very sunny and happy weekend! 
 
Miss Richards 
 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

@pselvington www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

Monday 2nd - 6th July 
Sports Week 
Monday 2nd July  
Tuesday 3rd July  
Sports Day (Afternoon) 
Wednesday 4th July 
KS2 Trip to Bradford Science 
Y1 Jazz Hands Dance 
Workshop 
Thursday 5th July  
Non-Uniform Day 
York City Knights – Skate 
Park 
Monday 9th July 
Meet Your New Class  
PTA Meeting – 3:15pm 
Tuesday 10th July 6:00pm, 
Wed 11th July 2:00pm, 
Thursday 12th July 6:00pm 
KS2 Play  
Thursday 12th July  
Year 2 Skipping Festival 
(AM) 
Year 6 Crucial Crew (PM) 
Friday 13th July  
Meet Your New Class – 
9:00am 
Mini-Marathon - 2:00pm 
School Reports  
Summer Fair – 3:15pm – 
4:30pm 
Trophies/Attendance 
Assembly – 2:50pm 
Monday 16th July 
Class 2 Trip to Woodlands 
Tuesday 17th July 
Class 1 Trip to Woodlands 
Wednesday 18th July 
2:30pm 
EYFS Graduation 
Wednesday 18th July 
5:00pm – 6:15pm  
Class 1&2 PTA Disco  
6:30pm – 7:45pm 
Class 3,4& 5 PTA Disco 
Thursday 19th July 2:30pm  
Leavers’ Assembly  
Friday 20th July 2:30pm 
Leavers’ Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed 
this week are shown in red 
 

Our Christian Value for 
the Summer half term. 

 

Golden Book 
Class 1 
 
Class 2 
 
Class 3 
 
Class 4 
 
Class 5 
 
Headteacher’s 
Award 
 
Mathlete of the week 
 
Scientist of the week 
 

Continued Overleaf 

No Dance Club – 29.06.18 
Please be aware that on Friday 29th June there will not be a dance 

club session. The club will run as normal on Friday 6th July. 
Apologies for any inconvenience caused.   

Calling All Helpers!  
On Tuesday 3rd July, between 8:30am- 11:30am, we are planning to 

give the science area a touch of TLC. If anybody is able to help us 
cut back and clean out this area, we would greatly appreciate your 

help and support. Bring your tools and get stuck in! Teas and coffees 
will be provided. 

Thank you.  

Skate Park – Thursday 5th July  
Next week, as part of Sports Week, we will be having a skate park 
for the day on Thursday 5th July. This activity will be led by York City 
Knights Rugby Club and is suitable for children in Year 2 to Year 6. 
EYFS and Year 1 children will have their own separate activity on 
this day. 
 
All children are welcome to bring their scooter to school on this day 
to use for their activity, along with their own helmet and protective 
pads if you have them. Please do not worry if you do not have these, 
as they will be provided. If your child does not have their own 
scooter, or is unable to bring it to school, then they will be provided 
by school and York City Knights. 
 
 
 

Sports Week! 
Next week in school it is Sports Week! Please ensure that your child 
has a full PE kit in school, including trainers.  
 
Thank you to Mrs Grainger for organising a fun-filled week! 
 
 

Sun Safety! 
Whilst we are all enjoying the current beautiful weather, we want to 
keep our pupils safe. Please ensure that your child brings a water 
bottle and hat to school every day. We do have spare hats if children 
need them.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to apply sun cream to our pupils. We 
ask that sun protection be applied before school, ideally a long 
lasting cream that will keep them safe throughout the day.    



Bank MSA Positions Available 
Got some spare time? 

Would you like to help in your local community? 
Are you interested, but unable to commit every day? 

Would you like to join our flexible Elvington lunchtime staff bank? 
 

We are seeking to appoint enthusiastic, energetic and committed 
midday supervisory assistants to join our friendly lunchtime bank 

team. General duties will include supervising the children whilst they 
are eating their lunch and whilst in the playground. If you are 

interested please contact the school either in person, via email 
(pselvington@york.gov.uk) or by phone on 01904 555280. Visits to 

the school are very welcome. 

Elvington Out of School Club  
Elvington Out of School Club is open every day after school at 
the Lower Derwent Sports Club for children aged 3-11. 
Throughout 2018 we will be open during Elvington school 
holiday sand training days, except bank holidays and the 
weeks when we will be closed for our summer break. Summer 
Holiday Club will be open from 23rd-27th July inclusive. We 
will be closed the week commencing 30th July and the week 
commencing 6th August 2018. We will re-open on 13th August 
and run until school re-opens. For more information contact 
the manager, Mrs Challis, on 07790 480 229. 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

Summer Term, Second Half 
All clubs finish at 4:15pm, 
with the exception of 
Rainbows which finishes at 
4:30pm.  
 
Monday 
KS2 Cricket Club 
Tuesday 
Gardening Club 
KS1 Cricket Club  
Eco Club 
Wednesday 
KS2 Tennis  
Rainbows 
Thursday 
KS2 Rounders 
Friday 
KS2 Dance Club  

W.C. 02.07.2018 
Week 3 

Golden Book 
Class 1  
Jayden Markwell 
 
Class 2 
Milly Stephenson 
 
Class 3  
Alex Williams 
 
Class 4 
Joseph Hailstone 
 
Class 5 – no golden book 
this week due to our 
residential 
 
 
Sharing assemblies are held 
every Friday at 2:50pm.  
Class 2 – 29th June 
Class 1 – 6th July  
Attendance Trophies will be 
awarded in assembly on 13th 
July, and our annual Year 6 
Leavers’ church service will 
take place on the 20th July.   

Summer Fair 2018 

This year's summer fair will take place on Friday 13th July. 
On Thursday 5th July, there will be a non-uniform day and we ask 
that children donate either to the tombola stall or the bottle stall. 

Cake donations can be brought into school on the day on the fair. 

The PTA are looking for any parent helpers who are willing to help 
run the following stalls: cake stall, sweet stall, tombola and bottle 
stall. If you are able to help in any way, please speak to our PTA 

Chair, Lisa Smith or email elvingtonprimarypta@gmail.com. 

There will be another PTA meeting on Monday 9th July at 3:15pm 
where we will plan the end of year school disco. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Summer Fair Enterprise Competition 
This year for the summer fair, each class has been allocated £20 to 
help them with a mini enterprise activity. Each class has the task of 
producing something to sell at the school fair to try to make a profit. 
The class that makes the most profit will win a prize.  
 

KS2 Summer Production – Help Needed! 

Calling all parents – we need your help! If you are able to support 
with the production of our KS2 performance of 'Alice the Musical’, 
we are looking for help in the following areas: 
  

 making props 
 making backdrops 
 make up/hair (for the dress rehearsal and three 

performances) 
 costumes 

  
A letter has been sent home with details of all characters' costumes. 
If you are able to help in any way - no matter how big or small - 
please speak to any KS2 teacher. 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. 
  
 


